
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO : All AMO Personnel 

FROM : Engineering Manager 

DATE : 11 June 2021 

RE : Change of Engineer-In-Charge for PGU AW139 and General Aviation 
Operation. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please be informed that effective from 15 June 2021, EIC for PGU AW139 and General 

Aviation operation will be as followed: 

1. PGU AW139 Operation 

 

Wan Muhd Faizal Rizza b Mohd Rahim (8060) will be replaced by Ibrahim Hazly bin 

Mohamad Yusof (8159) as new EIC. 

 

2. General Aviation Operation 

 

Ibrahim Hazly bin Mohamad Yusof (8159) will be replaced by Mohd Hasnan bin Din 

(8222) as new EIC. 

 

Congratulations to the new incumbent. All team members specifically in PGU AW139, General 

Aviation Operation and GAM AMO in general to give full support to this new appointment. 

 

Thank You. 

 

- END -   

   

   

   

AMO MEMO 


